






 

Do you know where your Baptismal          
Certificate is? Church cer tificates are 
official documents. It is important that they 

are retained over your lifetime. For new copy, you 
will need to contact the church in which the     
sacrament was originally performed for a reprint.  
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The St. Catherine’s conference of the Society 
of St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank 
the St. Thomas parish staff and parishioners  
for their prayers, food donations and financial 
support. 4081 people assisted with food, 1395 

food bags delivered to 536 families, 1825 Emergency Food 
Bags provided to the SCoA Ministry Center for distribu-
tion, $41,321 provided in food and financial assistance, 
$557 of conference expense (99 cents of every dollar do-
nated goes directly to serve our clients), 3037 hours vol-
unteered helping families throug hout the city of Riverside, 
76 backpacks provided to Riverside school children, 25 
families sponsored for 2017 Christmas, Thank you for 
your prayers and your generous donations which allow St. 
Vincent de Paul volunteers to make a difference in your 
community.  We wish you and your families a Blessed 
Holiday Season! 

   St. Thomas School 
Fundraiser 

 

Olivia’s Mexican Food 
9447 Magnolia Avenue  

Thursday, January 24th  

from 12:00 noon to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Bring this Coupon and St. Thomas School will     re-
ceive 15% of the proceeds. This a delicious way to 
help support St. Thomas the Apostle School! 

In the month of January the School is 
having a Discount Card Fundraiser. The 
card has several stores and restaurants, 
flower shops, Castle Park, LA Fitness 
and more for the price of $20. 
 

Card expires on 2/15/2020. Cards will be 
available in Parish office or School    
office. Any questions call the school   
office. (951) 689-1981   Thank you. 

 

Bring this flyer to: Baker's 
3522 Adams Street  

Riverside,  CA  92504 
Thursday, January 17 th  

5:00pm - 8:30pm 
 

20% of each purchase will be donated back to 
the school. The children of St. Thomas  the Apos-
tle School thank you for you!  

Round trip to Harrah’s Casino 
Saturday, February 16th. The 
bus we leave St. Thomas    
parking lot at 11:00 a.m. Price 

is $25 for the bus ride, snack bag, 5 raffle tickets  
Bingo buy in the 5 games and 5 raffle tickets is 
$10. Please Contact School office to save your 
seat. (951)689-1981   

St. Thomas School will be   
hosting the Pancake Breakfast 
on Sunday, March 3rd after the 
7:00 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and 11:00 a.m. Masses. 
Join us for a delicious meal for a suggested   
donation of $5 per plate.  

Family Fun Day 
Saturday, March 2nd  

12:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Join us for food, games and more! 
Keep an eye out for Raffle Tickets in 
the mail. See you all there!  

Thank you to the 
Knights of     Columbus 
for their generous     
donation of toys to our 
Adopt a family program. 
We keep in     contact 
with our families 
throughout the year to 
make sure the   children  
receive gifts for their   
birthdays and holidays. 



 

Faith Formation News:  

      Youth Ministry  -  7th - 12th grade 
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Confirmation News 

English -  Dana Robles, Coordinator of Catechesis  at (951) 689-1131, ext. 240    drobles@sbdiocese.org  
Español - Bertha Muñoz  (951) 689-1131 ext. 235 bamunozmarquez@sbdiocese.org  

Get regular Youth Ministry  
updates Text  @99k9gf to 

81010  
For more information, contact 

Lisa Upattiya:  
lupattiya@sbdiocese.org 

Important Dates 
 
 

Attention Youth Receiving the Sacrament of              
Confirmation in 2019:  
Confirmation Mass is scheduled for  
Sunday, June 2, 2019, 2:00pm with Bishop 
Barnes Youth and Sponsor sign in at the 
Parish Hall at 2:45pm 
 
 

Winter Session Begins: 
Today, Sunday - January 13th 
Monday - January 14th 

Join us for upcoming events: 
 
 

Spiritual Adoption 
 

Sunday, January 20th 
6:15 - 8:00 p.m. 
Ms. Dana’s Office (Religious 
Education Office) 

Passion Experience   Begins 
 

Sunday, February 24th 
6:15 - 8:30 p.m. 
Parish Hall 

Signing of the Senses Mass - for 2019  
Confirmation Youth: 
 

Please RSVP to Bertha for one of the follow-
ing Masses. 
bamarquezmunoz@sbdiocese.org 
 

Saturday, January 19th 6:30 p.m. Spanish 
Mass, 
Sunday, January 20th 11:00 a.m. English 
Mass, OR 5:00 p.m. English Mass 

 
Passion Experience Begins 

Sunday, February 24th 
 6:15 - 8:30 p.m. 

Vacation Bible School 2019 Update 
 

Theme: Roar ! Life is Wild – God is God 
Dates: July 8th  thru 12th  
Registration Opens: May 1st  
Volunteers: Yes! Yes! Yes! We need you! 
See the parish website for volunteer forms, fill out 
and drop at the office (mail slot okay) 
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Our next Adoration will be held on            
Friday, January 18th 8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Please enter through the parish office door. 

Taize Prayer will be held here at               
St. Thomas the Apostle on Monday,        
January 14th at 7:00 p.m.  
 

In the The Biggest Lie, author Matthew Kelly 
writes:  
“Either we will unite as Christians despite our         
differences, or our enemies will win and our        
grandchildren….will live in a truly post-Christian 
world.  Let us all pray for Christian unity because it is 
the key to our survival.  It is time we all started praying 
for and working toward Christian unity.” 
About 10 years ago Taize prayer was introduced to    
St. Thomas parish. This form of prayer for               
reconciliation among Christians began in France during 
World War II and has spread throughout the world.  
Two years ago it expanded from St. Thomas to 3 non-
Catholic churches in Riverside who understand the  
importance of Christians taking time to pray together.  
This year a fifth church has joined us in this hour of 
united prayer on the 2nd Monday of each month,       
rotating from church to church.  We encourage you to 
join us in praying that the message of Christ may be 

Senior Luncheon will be held on 
Wednesday, January 16th in the Parish 
Hall. Doors open at 11:00 a.m. and lunch 
is served at 11:30 a.m. We will be      
serving Chicken. We look forward to 
seeing with you! 

See you 
there! 

Anointing of the Sick is held on the second      
Saturday of every month at 4:00 p.m. in the 
church. The next service will be on              
Saturday, January 12th.  
 

If you would like an anointing for someone who is 
home bound (formerly known as “Last Rites”), please 
do not wait until the last minute. We have one priest to 
serve all of the needs of our community so it is        
important to call the Parish Office early. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Fat Tuesday Celebration,  
Tuesday, March 5, 2019 

Presented by the Party Ministry. 

Do you want to join all the fun? The party     
ministry is looking for new members to help 
with parish events. We meet once a month and 
host a few events a year. For more information, 
please contact Rebecca in the Parish Office or 
email: rbarragan@sbdiocese.org 

 Mass songs are now on the front page of 
our website under “New music for Mass”:  
http://www.st-thomas-riverside.com/ 

New Year’s Resolution: Feed the homeless 
The Gospels often depict Jesus feeding or eating with 
those who followed him. The experience of a shared 
meal is basic to human relationships.  Those involved 
in the parish ministry of preparing and serving dinner at 
the Path of Life Emergency shelter understand the joy 
and gratitude from those we serve and the hope we 
bring to their lives.  Their Guest Chef program         
alleviates the costs, allowing staff to focus on finding 
jobs, housing, and support for clients at the shelter who 
seek to get back into the mainstream with a home for 
themselves and their family.  Almost 2,000 people from 
Path of Life Shelters were placed in permanent housing 
last year.  Call the parish office if you feel called to join 
in this ministry.  No special cooking skills required - 
only a warm heart, a pleasant smile, and a desire to 
serve as Christ did. 

Parish Office will be closed on Monday,     
January 21st in observance of   
Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

 

St. Thomas School presents: 

3rd Annual Casino Night 
Friday, February 1st  in the Parish Hall 
6:30-10:30 p.m., doors open at 6:00 p.m. 

Pre-order by Friday, January 25th for $40/person,  
Regular ticket price: $50/ person. 
Senior tickets: $35/person 
Ticket include 1 drink, 1 raffle ticket, and $300 in 
chips. Open to adults only. 
 

Sponsor a table:  
The Apostles Sponsorship: $300 includes 2 tickets 
and 10 service hours 
The Disciples Sponsorship: $200 includes 2 tickets 
Good Shepherd Sponsorship: $100 includes 1 ticket 
Your company name will be advertised at the gaming 
table and in the church bulletin. We also accept tax           
deductible donations if you are unable to attend. 


